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13 February 2023 
 

 

 
 

Lyndon Rowe 
Utilities Commissioner  
Utilities Commission 

GPO Box 915 

DARWIN NT 0801 

 

By email: utilities.commission@nt.gov.au  

 

 

Dear Commissioner 

 

Electricity Retail Supply Code Review – Draft Decision Paper 

 

I refer to Jacana Energy’s correspondence of 14 December 2022 (Submission) in response to 
the Utilities Commission (Commission) proposed amendments to the Electricity Retail Supply 
Code (Code) and Draft Decision Paper (Draft Decision Paper) released on 31 October 2022.  
 
As part of its Submission, Jacana Energy requested that the Commission consider the issues 
raised under the heading ‘Account errors’ in Section 11 of the Draft Decision Paper (item 11 of 
the Submission). 
 
Jacana Energy has conducted a further review into account errors and asks that its comment and 
request to amend the Code in relation to ‘Account errors’ in Section 11 of the Draft Decision Paper 
is withdrawn. Jacana Energy supports the Commission's proposal not to amend the Code in this 
instance.  
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss any matter raised in this submission, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

 

Louisa Kinnear 

Chief Executive Officer 

Jacana Energy 
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